
 Hope Cards for Final Protective Orders 

Frequently Asked Questions 

• 

• 

•

• 

are available to those with a final protective order issued in any district or circuit court in 
the Commonwealth of Virginia with a duration of 12 months or longer. Hope Cards are not issued for 
emergency protective orders, or “no contact” orders in a criminal case.

Visit the VA Judicial System 
website for information in Spanish

Anne Helms, Hope Card Coordinator, ahelms@vacourts.gov
Department of Judicial Services, Office of the Executive Secretary, Supreme Court of Virginia
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